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[image: ]Phase 1 - Toilets and Infrastructure pipework
The South toilets are fully complete with the exception of minor snagging items. The North toilets will be opened in January 17. Due to design issues the shower areas will be redesigned under Phase 2 works. All the infrastructure pipework is complete.
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Phase 2
We have managed to achieve additional funding towards the refurbishment of the John Anderson Building which will start on the 9th January to the 31st March 2017.
The following works still have to be agreed with Estates:-
1. Flooring (Grey), Levels 6 & 7 (Gerglor Mipolam Cosmo 2610)
2. Swipe card access (6pm-8am)
Level 1 (South)
Level 2 (South)
Level 6 (North & South)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Level 7 (North & South)
Level 8 (North & South)
3. Corridor doors (cd)and ironmongery( im)
         Levels 3 and 2 (cd & im)
         Levels 5, 4 and 1 (im)
4. Stairwells
Plaster walls and paint
New heating
Cleaner’s sockets installed at each landing
New lighting – emergency and domestic
Chemical cleaning of floor
New signage 
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